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TREASURY DEPARTMENT

MINT OF THE UNITED STATES

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT PHILADELPHIA, PA.

October 20, 1925

llry Leonard L, lackall,
Care Century Club,

#7 West 43d Street,

New York, N,Y,

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of the 17th instant
you are advised that while the liint Coin and ledal Collec-.
tion has been removed to the National luseum at Washington,
and we have not the collection to refer to, on consulting
our catalogue of the collection we find only one-half, one,
two, three and five German silver marks listed,

It is suggested that you might be able to obtain some
very interesting information on the subject from the Ameri-
can Numismatic Society, llew York,

Respectfully,

;L2A5ﬂ2/57 df;é%EéQZ
Superintend .
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